Trustees of the Trust Funds
Town of Meredith
Minutes of 4-17-2018 Meeting



Meeting called to order by Chairman Davis at 9:30 a.m.

Trustees present:  Bob Davis, Jim Gregoire

1. Draft minutes of the TTF meeting of February 6 were reviewed. A motion to approve the draft minutes was made by Trustee Davis, seconded by Trustee Gregoire and approved unanimously. Trustee Davis will post these minutes on the town website and copies will be given by Trustee Gregoire to the town clerk and finance officer.

2. The Trustees reviewed the latest account report dated March 31 from the Bank of New Hampshire. 

3. The Trustees noted that income from the cemetery fund accounts continues to accumulate. It is their understanding that the Town of Meredith DPW maintains the major town cemeteries, and at least some of the smaller ones, but may not maintain all 90 that are located in Meredith. They agreed to put this matter on the agenda of the next meeting.

4. The next meeting was scheduled for July 17, 2018.

5. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by Chairman Davis at 9:53 a.m.


Respectfully submitted:
Jim Gregoire, Secretary
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